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GE Healthcare Launches Patient Safety Initiative in U.S.

Patient safety has come to the forefront as an issue that requires serious attention, and governments, patient groups, hospitals and healthcare
professionals have responded. Patients themselves are increasingly focused on quality of care — and that is reflected in the amount of research
and due diligence that people take on themselves before going to a hospital or seeing a doctor.

Evidence of patient safety’s increasing momentum is seen in the new Partnership for Patients initiative by the US Department of Health and
Human Services, the recent appointment of a new Envoy for Patient Safety by the World Health Organisation, and the rising trend by US
hospitals, such as Kent Hospital in Rhode Island, to build a strategic, top-down culture to help address various patient safety needs.

A leading provider of medical equipment to hospitals and other healthcare providers, GE Healthcare has a valuable role to play in the policy
dialogue and practical solutions for improving patient safety.

Over the next several months, in the GE Healthcare newsroom, an article series will illuminate the many areas where GE Healthcare, its partners
and customers are engaged in reducing medical error. This initiative reflects GE Healthcare’s on-going commitment to working alongside
healthcare professionals globally to find new ways to drive better outcomes and improve the patient’s healthcare experience and safety.
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